Matthew C. Freedman Boxwood 15028 Vint Hill Rd. Nokesville, VA 22123

703-754-0993

July 24, 1996

Ms. Elizabeth Lipford
Department of Historic Resources
Commonwealth of Virginia
Richmond, Virginia

Dear Ms. Lipford:

Thank you for speaking with me regarding my pending preliminary application. The following responds to the outstanding issues you identified. It is my hope that the review might take place at your December 4th meeting. I expect a letter of endorsement from the Prince William Historical Commission, and the Chairman of the Prince William Board of Supervisors for the application.

Also attached are two maps that you requested. Also, the local government officials include:

- a) Chairman, Prince William County Board of Supervisors Kathleen Seefeldt:
- b) County Administrator James Mullen;
- c) Director, Planning Department Richard Lawson (Acting);
- d) Chairman, Planning Commission Ron Ilewellyn;
- e) Historical Commission Chairman Betty Duley.

All these can be reached at the address: Prince William County, 1 County Complex, Manassas, Virginia 22192.

Also enclosed are photographs for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Matthew C. Freedman

Matrul Freedure



